
In PE children will be using apparatus to during 

gymnastics. They will look at how to safely 

climb apparatus but also how to travel across 

apparatus. Reminder of Bailey Green PE Top 

and skort/shorts with black plimsolls. Hair 

should be tied back and ear rings removed. 

1B– Wednesday 

1G– Thursday 

In Geography we will be learning about: 
 
 The four countries in the UK. 
 The surrounding oceans and seas. 
 The four compass points. 
  
In Art we will be: exploring how to weave using paper 
and wool. 
 
In R.E. In RE we will be focussing on the Jesus and how 

Jesus is special to us 

 

In PSHE we will be learning about: Living in the wider 
world. Children will learn about belonging to a        
community, how people use the internet and  jobs in the 
community. 
 
In Computing we will be: Making Multimedia stories. The     
children will use a range of apps and developing their 
typing skills. They will produce a story with sound and 
moving pictures by the end of the unit.  
 
In Music we will: listen to a range of live and recorded 

pieces of music with a them of Under the Sea. 

In English we will be learning: 
 
 Daily phonics teaching phase 3,4 and 5. With 

an introductory to Phase 5 alternatives 
 Mock screening check 
 Diary writing. 
 Postcards. 
 Stories with familiar settings. 
 Paddington stories and related writing              

activities. 

In Maths we will be learning: Children will  continue to solve            

multiplication and division calculations using practical objects to 

demonstrate doubling and halving. Children will use arrays to group 

and count objects.  Children will  continue to use mathematical        

language of equal to, more than, less than, most, least.  

Year 1 Spring 1 
Miss Graydon & Miss Mullen 

Mrs Bell, Mrs Munroe and Miss Charters 

In Science we will be learning about the Seasons: 
 
 Identify changes from Autumn to Winter. 

 To compare the number of daylight hours 

for each season. 

 Describe weather forecast for 5 days. 

 The changes to animals in the winter. 

Whatever the Weather! 

Reading and Homework 
 
Children will take part in regular reading activities 

throughout the week. They will also be read with 

individually every day, please make sure books are 

in everyday! These books will be changed weekly.  

Homework will be set on a Friday and is to be    

returned by the following Wednesday, completed in 

pencil and neatly! 

Keep up to date!! 

@BaileyGreen2011 

www.baileygreenprimary.org.uk 

office@baileygreenprimary.org.uk 


